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March 2019 Newsletter

"Play is often talked about as 
if it were a relief from 
serious learning. But for 
children play is serious 

learning. Play is really the 
work of childhood."

          -"Fred Rogers

IMPORTANT DATES:
Bulb Fundraiser March 1st-15th

Read To Me Book Drive Feb. 5th-
March 29th

TAX INFORMATION
Felicidad Foundation's federal tax ID 
# is 85-0236-029. If you need a 2018 
statement please e-mail Ashley at 

adipster@serendipitydayschool.com

IN-HOUSE REGISTRATION 
Thanks to everyone for returning your 

In-House Registration forms. Class 
lists for the Summer and Fall are 

almost ocmplete and contracts for the 
summer session will be posted 

towards the end of March. If you need 
to make any changes regarding 

Summer or Fall enrollment, talk to a 
director right away. We want to make 

sure everyone has a space who wants 
one before opening enrollment up to 

our wait list families and walk-ins. 
 

THANK YOU!
We appreciate everyone who 

brought in milk jugs for the Igloo 
project. We are going to wait for the 

weather to warm up a bit more 
before attempting to re-construct. 
The cold weather keeps the jugs 

from sticking =) 
 

READ TO ME BOOK DRIVE
Please bring us your gently loved 

children's books! This book drive will 
run until March 29th. The donation 

box is located in the entryway.
 



WEATHER
As you know, Spring time weather in 

Albuquerque can be a bit unpredictable. 
Please make sure your child has extra 

clothes and plenty of extra layers. 
Some days will be cooler than others. 
Don't forget to label everything! If your 
child needs to take medicine for a cold 
or for allergies please notify a teacher 

and fill out a medication form. All 
medicine must be given to staff and 
should NEVER be stored in a cubby. 

BULB FUNDRAISER
We are doing a Spring Fundraiser with 
Dutch Mill Bulbs this month. Look for 

your order form in your child's classroom 
on March 1st. We ask that each 

household collect at least 5 orders OR a 
minimum of $50.00 on their form. Take it 
to work and share it with your neighbors 
and friends! The deadline for completing 
order forms is March 15th. Our goal is to 
raise $2,000 for building improvements. 
The family who collects the most bulb 
orders will be rewarded with a prize! 
Bulbs should arrive at the end of the 

month.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PAINT THE "DIP" FUNDRAISER
Have you heard? We're going to 
give the school a fresh new look! 

Here's what you can do to help: Buy 
a paint stick in the entryway for 

$5.00. Take it home and have your 
child decorate it any way they would 
like. Bring it back and we will use it 

to make a big outdoor familiy chime! 
The money we collect will be used to 

buy paint for our walls, doors and 
trim. It's going to look fantastic!

New Website
Our new website is up and running! 
You can read about our program, 

check tuition prices, view pictures of 
staff, children and activities, find 
information on delays and school 
closures and download important 

forms. Please be sure to check this site 
frequently as we will update it often!



Let's Play!

Adventure Is Out There!


